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Chair Golden, Vice-Chair Nash, and Committee Members:  

 

I am not against large scale farming per se but I feel strongly that we have to protect 

water quality, particularly in our state's Groundwater Management Areas. We know 

that confined animal feeding areas pollute groundwater. Why can't the proposed 

feedlot operation be placed elsewhere?  

 

Please vote for SB 80 to protect our state's precious water resources!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cynthia Grant 


